# Brianda Negrete General Public Comment -

From: Gail Kazmer (sbumg14@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

Group

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>
Monday, March 13, 2023 12:23 PM

To: sbcob

**Subject:** Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Sent:

Gail Kazmer 1183 Saguaro rd Beaumont, CA 92223 sbumg14@gmail.com (661) 313-1312

From: Gail Kazmer (sbumg14@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

**Sent:** Monday, March 13, 2023 12:20 PM

To: sbcob

**Subject:** Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Gail Kazmer 1183 Saguaro rd Beaumont , CA 92223 sbumg14@gmail.com (661) 313-1312

From: Gail Kazmer (sbumg14@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

**Sent:** Monday, March 13, 2023 12:21 PM

To: sbcob

**Subject:** Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Gail Kazmer 1183 Saguaro rd Beaumont, CA 92223 sbumg14@gmail.com (661) 313-1312

From: Gail Kazmer (sbumg14@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

**Sent:** Monday, March 13, 2023 12:27 PM

To: sbcob

**Subject:** Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Gail Kazmer 1183 Saguaro rd Beaumont, CA 92223 sbumg14@gmail.com (661) 313-1312

From: Gail Kazmer (sbumg14@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

**Sent:** Monday, March 13, 2023 12:26 PM

To: sbcob

**Subject:** Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Gail Kazmer 1183 Saguaro rd Beaumont , CA 92223 sbumg14@gmail.com (661) 313-1312

From: Gail Kazmer (sbumg14@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

**Sent:** Monday, March 13, 2023 12:28 PM

To: sbcob

**Subject:** Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Gail Kazmer 1183 Saguaro rd Beaumont, CA 92223 sbumg14@gmail.com (661) 313-1312

## de la Guerra, Sheila

From: V Evan (agadog@me.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

**Sent:** Tuesday, March 14, 2023 6:38 AM

To: sbcol

**Subject:** Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

V Evan 789 Riven Rock Montecito, CA 93108 agadog@me.com (773) 271-4811